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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

01 7th, Wed Live Mint 
Comparison and ranking of 

Care Health Insurance’s 
product with competitors. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

02 20th, Tue 
Samyukta 
Karnataka 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

03 20th, Tue Karavali Ale 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

04 20th, Tue Southern Mail 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

05 20th, Tue Dina Bhoomi 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

06 20th, Tue Tamil Suder 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

07 20th, Tue Ullatchi Saaral 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

08 20th, Tue 
Ullatchi 
Murasu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 

09 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

09 20th, Tue Tamilaka News 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

10 20th, Tue Dina Thendral 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

11 20th, Tue Makka Mugam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

12 20th, Tue Tamil Anjal 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

13 20th, Tue 
Business 
Minutes 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

14 20th, Tue Dina Sangu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

15 20th, Tue Urimai Kural 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

16 20th, Tue Kala Kaumudi 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

17 20th, Tue New Age 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

18 20th, Tue 
Sundaram 
Deepika 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

19 20th, Tue Sanje Samaya 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

20 20th, Tue Skyline 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

21 20th, Tue Metro Voice 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

22 20th, Tue Veekshanam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

23 21st, Wed Malenady Isiri 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 

05 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

24 21st, Wed Amoghavani 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

25 21st, Wed Dittadhwani 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

26 21st, Wed Jaya Kirana 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

27 21st, Wed Dina Sooriyan 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

28 21st, Wed Dina Vel 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

29 21st, Wed Tamilaka News 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

30 21st, Wed Minutes News 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

31 21st, Wed Southern Mail 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

32 21st, Wed Trinity Mirror 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

33 21st, Wed Dina Bhoomi 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

34 21st, Wed Tamil Suder 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

35 21st, Wed The Hindu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

36 21st, Wed The Pioneer 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

37 21st, Wed Ullatchi Saral 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 

02 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

38 21st, Wed Makkal Kural 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

39 21st, Wed Tamil Suder 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

40 21st, Wed Urimar Kural 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

41 21st, Wed Thinaboomi 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate 

agency agreement to offer customised 
plans to its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

42 21st, Wed Makkal Kural 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

43 21st, Wed 
Makkal 
Mugam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

44 21st, Wed Tamil Anjal 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

45 21st, Wed Hello Madras 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

46 21st, Wed 
Suvarna Times 
of Karnataka 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

47 21st, Wed Sanjevani 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

48 21st, Wed Vaartha 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

49 21st, Wed Vishal Andhra 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

50 21st, Wed Vision 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

51 21st, Wed 
South India 

Times 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

52 22nd, Thu Kannada Ratna 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

53 22nd, Thu Sanjevani 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

54 22nd, Thu 
Makkal 
Mugam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

55 22nd, Thu Ullatchi Saaral 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

56 22nd, Thu Tamil Anjal 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

57 22nd, Thu 
Vanakkam 

India 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

58 22nd, Thu 
Namathu 
Marasu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

59 22nd, Thu Nellai Times 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

60 22nd, Thu Dina Sangu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

61 22nd, Thu Urimai Kural 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

62 22nd, Thu Trichy Mail 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

63 22nd, Thu Maalai Murasu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

64 22nd, Thu Madurai Mani 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

65 22nd, Thu Prajashakti 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

66 22nd, Thu Suryaa 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

67 22nd, Thu Dina Murasu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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68 22nd, Thu Maalai Malar 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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69 22nd, Thu 
Kumari 
Murasu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

70 22nd, Thu 
Business 
Minutes 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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71 22nd, Thu Tamil Sudar 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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72 22nd, Thu 
Tamilagam 

Voice 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

73 22nd, Thu Dhinathodar 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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74 22nd, Thu Trinity Mirror 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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75 22nd, Thu Indu Sanje 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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76 22nd, Thu STOK 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

77 22nd, Thu Visalaandhra 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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78 22nd, Thu Andhra Patrika 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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79 22nd, Thu Andhra Prabha 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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80 22nd, Thu Maha Nagar 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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81 22nd, Thu Manam Main 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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82 22nd, Thu Vaartha 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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83 22nd, Thu Mangalam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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84 22nd, Thu Keralaprnamam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

85 23rd, Fri Sakshi 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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86 23rd, Fri 
Now Indiar 

Times 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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87 23rd, Fri 
Evening Tamil 

Nadu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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88 23rd, Fri 
Malai 

Tamilagam 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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89 23rd, Fri Makkal Kural 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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90 24th, Sat 
Namathu 
Murasu 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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91 24th, Sat Tamil Suder 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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S. No. December, 2022 Publication Headline Page No. 

92 24th, Sat Dina Vel 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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93 25th, Sun 
The Kovai 

Herald 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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94 25th, Sun 
The Hindu 

Business Line 

Care Health Insurance ties up with 
Sundaram Finance in a corporate agency 
agreement to offer customised plans to 

its customers. 
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ONLINE COVERAGE 

 

S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

01 19th, Mon Forbes Advisor 
Article on health insurance plans for senior 

citizens with a special mention of Care Health 
Insurance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/how-health-insurance-plans-for-senior-citizens-work/
https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/how-health-insurance-plans-for-senior-citizens-work/
https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/how-health-insurance-plans-for-senior-citizens-work/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

02 19th, Mon Forbes Advisor 
Article on health insurance companies in India 

with a special mention of Care Health 
Insurance. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/best-health-insurance-company-in-india/
https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/best-health-insurance-company-in-india/
https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/best-health-insurance-company-in-india/


XS. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

03 20th, Tue PTI 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ptinews.com/pti/Sundaram-Finance-Ltd--and-Care-Health-Insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/59061.html
https://www.ptinews.com/pti/Sundaram-Finance-Ltd--and-Care-Health-Insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/59061.html
https://www.ptinews.com/pti/Sundaram-Finance-Ltd--and-Care-Health-Insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/59061.html


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

04 20th, Tue ANI 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aninews.in/news/business/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement20221220104137/
https://www.aninews.in/news/business/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement20221220104137/
https://www.aninews.in/news/business/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement20221220104137/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

05 20th, Tue IANS 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ians.in/prnewswiredetail/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/prn-1181947.html
https://ians.in/prnewswiredetail/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/prn-1181947.html
https://ians.in/prnewswiredetail/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/prn-1181947.html


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

06 20th, Tue The Hindu 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thehindu.com/business/sundaram-finance-care-health-insurance-enter-corporate-agency-pact/article66284985.ece
https://www.thehindu.com/business/sundaram-finance-care-health-insurance-enter-corporate-agency-pact/article66284985.ece
https://www.thehindu.com/business/sundaram-finance-care-health-insurance-enter-corporate-agency-pact/article66284985.ece


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

07 20th, Tue Moneycontrol 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.moneycontrol.com/news/trends/health-trends/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers-9737131.html/amp
https://www.moneycontrol.com/news/trends/health-trends/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers-9737131.html/amp
https://www.moneycontrol.com/news/trends/health-trends/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers-9737131.html/amp


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

08 20th, Tue ET Healthworld 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/amp/news/insurance/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers/96374048
https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/amp/news/insurance/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers/96374048
https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/amp/news/insurance/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers/96374048


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

09 20th, Tue CNBC TV 18 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cnbctv18.com/finance/sundaram-finance-to-provide-care-healths-comprehensive-health-insurance-solutions-15463371.htm
https://www.cnbctv18.com/finance/sundaram-finance-to-provide-care-healths-comprehensive-health-insurance-solutions-15463371.htm
https://www.cnbctv18.com/finance/sundaram-finance-to-provide-care-healths-comprehensive-health-insurance-solutions-15463371.htm


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

10 20th, Tue Live Mint 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.livemint.com/companies/start-ups/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement-11671529615416.html
https://www.livemint.com/companies/start-ups/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement-11671529615416.html
https://www.livemint.com/companies/start-ups/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement-11671529615416.html


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

11 20th, Tue The Print 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://theprint.in/ani-press-releases/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/1272412/
https://theprint.in/ani-press-releases/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/1272412/
https://theprint.in/ani-press-releases/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/1272412/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

12 20th, Tue The Pioneer 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.dailypioneer.com/2022/business/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers.html
https://www.dailypioneer.com/2022/business/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers.html
https://www.dailypioneer.com/2022/business/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers.html


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

13 20th, Tue 
Navjeevan 

Express 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://navjeevanexpress.com/sundaram-finance-enters-into-corporate-agency-agreement-with-care-health-insurance/
https://navjeevanexpress.com/sundaram-finance-enters-into-corporate-agency-agreement-with-care-health-insurance/
https://navjeevanexpress.com/sundaram-finance-enters-into-corporate-agency-agreement-with-care-health-insurance/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

14 20th, Tue 
The Economic 

Times 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/wealth/insure/health-insurance/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers/articleshow/96372749.cms?utm_source=whatsapp_pwa&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=socialsharebuttons&from=mdr
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/wealth/insure/health-insurance/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers/articleshow/96372749.cms?utm_source=whatsapp_pwa&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=socialsharebuttons&from=mdr
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/wealth/insure/health-insurance/sundaram-finance-to-offer-care-health-insurance-products-to-customers/articleshow/96372749.cms?utm_source=whatsapp_pwa&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=socialsharebuttons&from=mdr


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

15 20th, Tue The Week 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.theweek.in/wire-updates/business/2022/12/20/lst1-care-health-insurance.html
https://www.theweek.in/wire-updates/business/2022/12/20/lst1-care-health-insurance.html
https://www.theweek.in/wire-updates/business/2022/12/20/lst1-care-health-insurance.html


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

16 20th, Tue The Covai Post 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.covaipost.com/coimbatore/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.covaipost.com/coimbatore/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.covaipost.com/coimbatore/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

17 20th, Tue Times Kerala 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://timeskerala.com/business/Sundaram-Finance-Care-Health-Insurance-Corporate-Agency/cid9514284.htm
https://timeskerala.com/business/Sundaram-Finance-Care-Health-Insurance-Corporate-Agency/cid9514284.htm
https://timeskerala.com/business/Sundaram-Finance-Care-Health-Insurance-Corporate-Agency/cid9514284.htm


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

18 20th, Tue India Today 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.indiatoday.in/pr-newswire?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=4315
https://www.indiatoday.in/pr-newswire?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=4315
https://www.indiatoday.in/pr-newswire?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=4315


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

19 20th, Tue ET BFSI 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bfsi.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/nbfc/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/96362429
https://bfsi.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/nbfc/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/96362429
https://bfsi.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/nbfc/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/96362429


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

20 20th, Tue Business Today 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.businesstoday.in/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=2418
https://www.businesstoday.in/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=2418
https://www.businesstoday.in/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=2418


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

21 20th, Tue 
Business News 

This Week 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://businessnewsthisweek.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
http://businessnewsthisweek.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
http://businessnewsthisweek.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

22 20th, Tue News Patrolling 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://newspatrolling.com/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://newspatrolling.com/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://newspatrolling.com/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

23 20th, Tue 
Business News 

Week 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://businessnewsweek.in/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://businessnewsweek.in/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://businessnewsweek.in/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

24 20th, Tue 
Online Media 

Café 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://onlinemediacafe.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://onlinemediacafe.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://onlinemediacafe.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

25 20th, Tue Pelikken 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pelikken.com/single/news/14234
https://pelikken.com/single/news/14234
https://pelikken.com/single/news/14234


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

26 20th, Tue Biznews Desk 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://biznewsdesk.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://biznewsdesk.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://biznewsdesk.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

27 20th, Tue Konexio Network 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://konexionetwork.com/NewsDetails.aspx?newsid=b9fb979d-e7d0-4853-b106-1aa373a2df7e
https://konexionetwork.com/NewsDetails.aspx?newsid=b9fb979d-e7d0-4853-b106-1aa373a2df7e
https://konexionetwork.com/NewsDetails.aspx?newsid=b9fb979d-e7d0-4853-b106-1aa373a2df7e


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

28 20th, Tue Mix Point 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://mixpoint.in/press-release/2022/12/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://mixpoint.in/press-release/2022/12/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://mixpoint.in/press-release/2022/12/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

29 20th, Tue Media Bulletins 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://mediabulletins.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
http://mediabulletins.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
http://mediabulletins.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

30 20th, Tue FML Live 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.fmlive.in/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.fmlive.in/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.fmlive.in/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

31 20th, Tue 
Content Media 

Solutions 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://contentmediasolution.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://contentmediasolution.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://contentmediasolution.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

32 20th, Tue 
Smart Business 

News 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://smartbusinesnews.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://smartbusinesnews.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://smartbusinesnews.com/business/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

33 20th, Tue 
Passionate in 

Marketing 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.passionateinmarketing.com/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insuranceenter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.passionateinmarketing.com/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insuranceenter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.passionateinmarketing.com/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insuranceenter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

34 20th, Tue Odisha bytes 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://odishabytes.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=18897
http://odishabytes.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=18897
http://odishabytes.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=18897


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

35 20th, Tue Social News XYZ 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.socialnews.xyz/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=15405
https://www.socialnews.xyz/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=15405
https://www.socialnews.xyz/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=15405


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

36 20th, Tue Mangalorean 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mangalorean.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=17665
https://www.mangalorean.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=17665
https://www.mangalorean.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=17665


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

37 20th, Tue Pharmatutor 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.pharmatutor.org/pharma-news/prnewswire?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=7468
https://www.pharmatutor.org/pharma-news/prnewswire?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=7468
https://www.pharmatutor.org/pharma-news/prnewswire?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=7468


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

38 20th, Tue Investment Guru 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://investmentguruindia.com/prn1.php?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=6830
https://investmentguruindia.com/prn1.php?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=6830
https://investmentguruindia.com/prn1.php?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=6830


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

39 20th, Tue 5 Dariya News 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.5dariyanews.com/Full-Story-Latest-from-PR-Newswire.aspx?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=3325
https://www.5dariyanews.com/Full-Story-Latest-from-PR-Newswire.aspx?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=3325
https://www.5dariyanews.com/Full-Story-Latest-from-PR-Newswire.aspx?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=3325


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

40 20th, Tue Ground Report 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://groundreport.in/pr-news-english-2/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20940
https://groundreport.in/pr-news-english-2/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20940
https://groundreport.in/pr-news-english-2/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20940


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

41 20th, Tue New Delhi Times 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.newdelhitimes.com/news-release/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=5147
https://www.newdelhitimes.com/news-release/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=5147
https://www.newdelhitimes.com/news-release/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=5147


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

42 20th, Tue Web India 123 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://news.webindia123.com/news/press_showdetailsPR.asp?id=1295335&cat=PR%20News%20Wire
https://news.webindia123.com/news/press_showdetailsPR.asp?id=1295335&cat=PR%20News%20Wire
https://news.webindia123.com/news/press_showdetailsPR.asp?id=1295335&cat=PR%20News%20Wire


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

43 20th, Tue Medicircle 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://medicircle.in/wirenews?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=18740
https://medicircle.in/wirenews?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=18740
https://medicircle.in/wirenews?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=18740


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

44 20th, Tue Medical Tourism 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.magazine.medicaltourism.com/global-healthcare-medical-tourism-news?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=21819
https://www.magazine.medicaltourism.com/global-healthcare-medical-tourism-news?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=21819
https://www.magazine.medicaltourism.com/global-healthcare-medical-tourism-news?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=21819


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

45 20th, Tue NewZnew 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.newznew.com/press-releases/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=16908
https://www.newznew.com/press-releases/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=16908
https://www.newznew.com/press-releases/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=16908


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

46 20th, Tue 
Uttarakhand 

News Network 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://uttarakhandnewsnetwork.com/press-release-pr-news-wire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=14497
https://uttarakhandnewsnetwork.com/press-release-pr-news-wire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=14497
https://uttarakhandnewsnetwork.com/press-release-pr-news-wire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=14497


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

47 20th, Tue 
Hello Mumbai 

News 

Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hellomumbainews.com/hello-business/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=12313
https://www.hellomumbainews.com/hello-business/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=12313
https://www.hellomumbainews.com/hello-business/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=12313


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

48 20th, Tue Bihar Prabha 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://news.biharprabha.com/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=2270
http://news.biharprabha.com/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=2270
http://news.biharprabha.com/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=2270


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

49 20th, Tue News Blare 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://newsblare.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20902
https://newsblare.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20902
https://newsblare.com/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20902


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

50 20th, Tue One News Page 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.onenewspage.com/prnewswire.php?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=3968
https://www.onenewspage.com/prnewswire.php?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=3968
https://www.onenewspage.com/prnewswire.php?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=3968


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

51 20th, Tue Latestly 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.latestly.com/agency-news/business-news-sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement-4610020.html
https://www.latestly.com/agency-news/business-news-sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement-4610020.html
https://www.latestly.com/agency-news/business-news-sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement-4610020.html


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

52 20th, Tue Dkoding 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.dkoding.in/press-release/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.dkoding.in/press-release/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/
https://www.dkoding.in/press-release/sundaram-finance-ltd-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

53 20th, Tue HT Syndication  
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.htsyndication.com/pr-newswire/article/sundaram-finance-ltd.-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/67243307
https://www.htsyndication.com/pr-newswire/article/sundaram-finance-ltd.-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/67243307
https://www.htsyndication.com/pr-newswire/article/sundaram-finance-ltd.-and-care-health-insurance-enter-into-corporate-agency-agreement/67243307


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

54 20th, Tue Life and Trendz 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://lifeandtrendz.com/uncategorized/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=22944
https://lifeandtrendz.com/uncategorized/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=22944
https://lifeandtrendz.com/uncategorized/prnewswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=22944


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

55 20th, Tue Hyderabad News 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://hydnews.net/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20977
https://hydnews.net/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20977
https://hydnews.net/pr-newswire/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=20977


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

56 20th, Tue SME Street 
Care Health Insurance ties up with Sundaram 
Finance in a corporate agency agreement to 

offer customised plans to its customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://smestreet.in/infocus/prnewswireindia/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=15935
https://smestreet.in/infocus/prnewswireindia/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=15935
https://smestreet.in/infocus/prnewswireindia/?rkey=20221219EN69236&filter=15935


S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

57 21st, Wed 
The Assam 

Tribune  

Article on benefits of including 
Care Health Insurance in your financial 

planning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://assamtribune.com/business/4-important-justifications-for-including-care-health-insurance-in-your-financial-planning-1453567
https://assamtribune.com/business/4-important-justifications-for-including-care-health-insurance-in-your-financial-planning-1453567
https://assamtribune.com/business/4-important-justifications-for-including-care-health-insurance-in-your-financial-planning-1453567


 

S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

58 26th, Mon Forbes Advisor 
Article on family health insurance plans with a 

special mention of Care Health Insurance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/health-insurance-plans-for-family/
https://www.forbes.com/advisor/in/health-insurance/health-insurance-plans-for-family/


 

S. No. December, 2022 Publication Link 

59 30th, Fri ET Healthworld 

Article by Mr Ajay Shah, Head – Distribution, 
Care Health Insurance on trends of health 

insurance industry in 2022 and industry 
outlook for 2023. 

 

 

 

https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/insurance/health-insurance-industry-trends-of-2022-and-industry-outlook-of-2023/96617892
https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/insurance/health-insurance-industry-trends-of-2022-and-industry-outlook-of-2023/96617892
https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/insurance/health-insurance-industry-trends-of-2022-and-industry-outlook-of-2023/96617892
https://health.economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/insurance/health-insurance-industry-trends-of-2022-and-industry-outlook-of-2023/96617892

